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Ref: 9/80-4T

September 16, 1980

Mr. Leo Beltracchi
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: IEEE Peer Review Comments on NUREG/CR 1580

Dear Mr. Beltracchi:
.

At the last meeting (8-9, September) of the. IEEE Working Group on Human
Factors in Nuclear Safety, it was determined that the subject document was
clearly within the working group scope. The expertise of the membership of the
group is such that a group review may be critically important to the quality of
the final document. Because of the direct applicability of this document to the

h. work and expertise of the IEEE group, we would like to request an extension of
the deadline to allow us to provide the review which this important document
deserves.

The working group has established a panel of experts from the membership to

provide comments to the NRC. The puhel has agreed to make these comments -
,

available for 15 November 1980.

We are most anxious to provide the NRC with peer review comments on this
document from the experts in our group, and we hope that you can extend the
comment period. Please let us know of your decision.

Yours truly, -

'
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Le vis F. llanes, Chairman Ph.D.
IEEE Working Group 5.5

cc: J. Boettger
J. Penland
S. Sherr

/rw
bec: D. Cardinale, J. Fragola, L. Pugh, T. Schmall, J. Voylesr..
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